
SHESHEQUIN TOWNSHIP  

MINUTES  
June 13th, 2018  

Chairman Kurt Lafy opened the meeting at 6:30pm by calling for the pledge of allegiance. The Township meeting was held at  

the Township Municipal Building at 1774 N. Middle Rd, Ulster PA 18850. Present at the meeting were Chairman Lafy and  

supervisor John Smith and several members of the public. Kurt Lafy queried the public if they had anything they wished to  

voice. The only question was on placing down of oil on the township roads and where it was going.  

The Road Master John Smith  

Crushing Unit Bids: We did not receive any bids. John Smith will work on alternative options for the Township to do. Greg  

Dibble our municipal service representative from Penn Dot did give John some suggestions. The board will keep this on the  

agenda under old business to discuss at a later time.  

NEW BUSINESS:  

The Board has to appoint a replacement for Leslie Wanck at this meeting. John Smith and Kurt Lafy discussed who they  

could have served as a good replacement for Les; after much thought they asked Aaron Holdren if he was interested in the  

position. Aaron Holdren was present at the meeting. Kurt Lafy made a motion to appoint Aaron Holdren as a Sheshequin  

Township Supervisor. John Smith seconded and all agreed. Aaron Holdren accepted the position and was sworn in by Lori  

Kepner, Secretary and Notary.  

At this time Kurt Lafy made a motion to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 6:45PM.  

Minutes prepared by Lori Kepner, Secretary  
 


